
Subiaco P&C General Meeting May 8 2023 
 
Shan Carberry Uniform Shop Report. 
 
Term Two has been very busy with the influx of new students and the start of cooler 
weather has increased sales in all Winter Uniform requirements. 
 
In general, stock levels are adequate to cover Term Two and Three and parents are happy 
with their orders filled usually within a week.  Numbers of parents visiting the Shop have 
increased, this usually occurs at the beginning of each term. The Pre-Loved Stock is also 
selling quickly at low prices. 
 
The new Music Polos for Choir members will arrive in June/July and many orders have been 
placed online.  The Pre-Loved Music Polos have also been very popular at the low price of 
$10. 
 
FORWARD PLANNING FOR 2023. The following are items to be discussed and actioned. 
 
Complete the new shelving required in the Uniform Shop.  I am happy to get quotes etc and 
do a Submission for Funding.  Vince is happy to do the installation. Once completed the 
Shop will function well, provide more storage and be an efficient welcoming space! 
 
Further discussion in regard to Price Increases for some items. I will be placing orders for 
stock to arrive in November to cover demands for start of 2024. Whilst Suppliers costs have 
increased, the Uniform Shop has not passed on increases for key uniform items at all…. 
 
Plan a Morning Tea each Term inviting new parents to mix and forge new friendships within 
the school community.  Principal Melinda and P&C Members and I would like to be involved. 
 
Encourage Mums and Carers to spend an hour volunteering in the Shop during busy periods. 
 
Update on the introduction of new Sports Faction Polo?  The sales of current Faction Polos 
have decreased, I am unsure of the reason…. There is plenty of Maroon and White Polos in 
stock. 
 
My thanks to all who continue to support me in my role. I look forward to a productive, 
enjoyable Term Two. 
 
 
 
 
 
Shan Carberry 
Uniform Shop Coordinator. 
 
 
 


